
Dear Parents:

This year Washington Middle School is offering a CTE (Career and Technical Education) club open to all
WMS students.  We are looking for students interested in developing skills taught in the Tech Arts and Media
departments.  We will be exploring various technologies such as:

● 3-D, Sublimation, and UV Printing
● Laser Engraving
● CNC Routering
● Woodshop Machinery
● Video Production
● Print Publications
● Aerial (Drone) Piloting and Videography

Along with learning these skills, students will be producing products and media for competition and/or display.
There will also be a leadership component with club officers elected to lead many of the clubs activities and
organization.  Being an academic club, we will have high expectations of student participation and
productivity.

Also, we want the students to develop strong interpersonal skills, a sense of community, and have fun.

Meetings will be held before school on Wednesdays from 7:55-8:55.  If you have further questions, please
don’t hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely yours,

Brian Morris: bmorris@osd.wednet.edu & Marc Coyner: mcoyner@osd.wednet.edu

I give my student, ____________________________________________, permission to attend WMS’s CTE
Club on Wednesday.

He/she will come to school:

❏ Walk/Bike

❏ Drop-off

Parent signature:__________________________________________

Student signature:_________________________________________

Best contact (phone or email):________________________________
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